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  The Apple & Pear as Vintage Fruits Henry Graves
Bull,1886
  The Book of Pears Joan Morgan,2015-10-15 Winner
of the Garden Media Guild Awards Reference Book of
the Year 2016, the Guild of Food Writers Food Book
of the year 2016, and the BBC Food & Farming
Awards 2016 for Outstanding Achievement.
Accompanied by a beautiful and comprehensive
website of the same name, this wonderfully unique
book is an indispensable and one-of-a-kind guide.
It tells the story of the pear from its delightful
taste and wonderful appearance to breeding and
cultivation, following the fruit’s journey through
history and around the world. Beautifully
illustrated with 40 botanical watercolour
paintings by Elisabeth Dowle, The Book of Pears is
the most up-to-date and comprehensive guide to the
pear. Moving through continents and cultures, Joan
Morgan celebrates the pear’s long history as both
a fresh and cooking fruit. Revealing the secrets
of the pear as a status symbol, some of the most
celebrated fruit growers in history, and how the
pear came to be so important as an international
commodity. The pear directory, which makes up the
second half of the book, covers the world’s
ancient and modern varieties, each with full
tasting notes and historical, geographical and
horticultural detail. A fully illustrated version
of this directory is shown on the author's website
www.thebookofpears.fruitforum.net
  Twelve Plays for Christmas ... but not a
Partridge in a Pear Tree Skip Martin,2015-06-23
Twelve Plays for Christmas … but not a Partridge
in a Pear Tree is a collection of Christian dramas
written by Skip Martin that explore the true
meaning of Christmas. With an average running time
of between thirty and forty minutes, each of these
dramas has already been performed before live
audiences of more than ten thousand people. Filled
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with lively characters, witty dialogue, and plenty
of humor, each story keeps in view the goal of
helping audience members develop a better
understanding of the gift of Christmas. Any of the
scripts in Twelve Plays for Christmas would make
an excellent addition to a church Christmas
program, Singing Christmas Tree, or other church
event. “Skip Martin has the rare ability to touch
people’s hearts with a unique presentation of the
Good News.” — The Rev. Dan Cracchiola, music
minister, Grace Church, Sarasota, Florida “Skip
Martin has given us a volume of Christmas plays
that are delightful and entertaining … The plays
have conveyed the message of Christmas to all who
have seen them performed. Having warmed the hearts
and drawn the souls of thousands across the years,
they will be a treasure to all who experience
them.” — Dr. Frank Crumpler, retired pastor,
Alpharetta, Georgia “We found these scripts easy
to use and added our own music to make a memorable
program. Each play has a great message that the
audience seems to relate to.” — Becky Lawrence,
drama director, First Baptist Church, Brandon,
Florida “As a professional actor who has done many
Christmas drama programs, my greatest thrill is
when we’ve successfully touched not just the
Christians in the audience but have affected the
hearts and minds of the nonbelievers as well. Skip
Martin’s plays do just that. I can attest to their
effectiveness, the quality of the characters in
them, and the ease with which they can be
presented. I strongly recommend them!” — Mark
Woodland, actor, BFA Florida State University,
Bradenton, Florida “These dramas crafted and
created by Skip Martin are spot on. Having used
them at two different Christmas productions, I can
say first hand that they are witty, solid, and
provide room for adding your own personal creative
touch. If you are in need of dramas for your
Christmas program, this should be your go-to
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source.” — Mike Drury, lead pastor, Pine Hills
Church, Fort Wayne, Indiana
  The Apple and Pear as Vintage Fruits Robert
Hogg,2015-11-18 This vintage book contains a
detailed treatise on setting up and managing an
orchard, with information on growing apples and
pears, harvesting the fruit, producing for
commercial gain, fertilisation, and much more.
Including a wealth of useful information and handy
tips, this is a volume that will be of
considerable utility to the modern farmer, and one
that would make for a fantastic addition to
collections of allied literature. Contents
include: The Orchard, Orchard Trees, Fruit
Management, Fermentation, The Orchard in its
Commercial Aspect, Renovation of the Orchards,
Orchard Prospects, Report on the most Esteemed
Varieties of Cider Apples, with their Sections,
List of the most Esteemed Varieties of Perry
Pears, with their Sections, et cetera. Many old
works such as this are increasingly scarce and
expensive. We are republishing this volume now in
an affordable, modern edition complete with a
specially commissioned new introduction on making
cider. First published in 1886.
  Brogdale Apple and Pear Recipe Book ,1996-06-01
  Pear Shaped Stella Newman,2014-06-26 Girl meets
boy. Girl loses boy. Girl loses mind. Sophie Klein
walks into a bar one Friday night and her life
changes. She meets James Stephens: charismatic,
elusive, and with a hosiery model ex who casts a
long, thin shadow over their burgeoning
relationship. HeÕs clever, funny and shares her
greatest pleasure in life - to eat and drink
slightly too much and then have a little lie down.
SophieÕs instinct tells her James is too good to
be true - and he is. An exploration of love,
heartbreak, self-image, self-deception and lots of
food. Pear Shaped is in turns smart, laugh-out-
loud funny and above all, recognizable to women
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everywhere. The smash hit UK Number One bestseller
What people are saying about Pear Shaped 'What a
fantastic book. Really quite brilliant, way
superior to standard chick-litso well written,
fresh, insightful, funnyhonest and very
contemporary. Fantastic dialogue. Great
characters. There's so much that's fresh and fun,
including the food world which I loved.' Henry
Fitzherbert, Sunday Express 'If you are a girl
with a passion for food, this modern city
heartbreak is the book for you.' Heat Magazine 'A
fabulous first novel by a British writerHer
writing is witty and snappy and she is hilarious
on the food industry I also found her fascinating
on the methodology of contemporary dating.' Wendy
Holden 'Pear Shaped is Stella's first book and
what a victorious debut it is. With a wonderful
lead character who is impossible not to like, a
horrible boyfriend, witty dialogue and a vast
quantity of delicious sweets and desserts, this
book is for anyone who has loved and lost. A
sharp, refreshing and occasionally sad story, that
tells beautifully, of the balance between love and
insanity, it is an honest tale of discovery and
finally accepting who you are, cellulite marks and
all.' Handwritten Girl 'Pear Shaped is the best
sort of guilty pleasure, from the copious puddings
our heroine Sophie tests in her day job, to the
relationship she just knows is wrong for her but
can't seem to give up. You'll shout out loud
willing her to dump him, and cry with laughter as
you recognise all the daft things we do when we're
in love. And then you'll have a second helping of
pudding and fall in love with Stella Newman's
quick wit and her clever portrayal of that
delicate balance between food, love and insanity.'
Kathleen Baird-Murray 'It reminded me of a lemon
meringue pie: sharp and sweet and satisfying all
at once. It's funny, sad and uplifting Sophie
Klein's every woman who's stood in front of a
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mirror and hated herself, and we adore her for
that, and for finally delivering a Toxic Bachelor
a good kick up the arse. It's a belter.' Kate Long
'Achingly funny, searingly honest, Pear Shaped is
quite simply the freshest thing I've ever read.
Take note of the name Stella Newman. A must for
anyone who's ever loved, lost.or eaten too much
dessert.' Claudia Carroll
  The Book of Pears and Plums Edward Bartrum,1903
  Old Southern Apples Creighton Lee
Calhoun,2011-01-20 A book that became an instant
classic when it first appeared in 1995, Old
Southern Apples is an indispensable reference for
fruit lovers everywhere, especially those who live
in the southern United States. Out of print for
several years, this newly revised and expanded
edition now features descriptions of some 1,800
apple varieties that either originated in the
South or were widely grown there before 1928.
Author Lee Calhoun is one of the foremost figures
in apple conservation in America. This masterwork
reflects his knowledge and personal experience
over more than thirty years, as he sought out and
grew hundreds of classic apples, including both
legendary varieties (like Nickajack and Magnum
Bonum) and little-known ones (like Buff and
Cullasaga). Representing our common orchard
heritage, many of these apples are today at risk
of disappearing from our national table.
Illustrated with more than 120 color images of
classic apples from the National Agricultural
Library’s collection of watercolor paintings, Old
Southern Apples is a fascinating and beautiful
reference and gift book. In addition to A-to-Z
descriptions of apple varieties, both extant and
extinct, Calhoun provides a brief history of apple
culture in the South, and includes practical
information on growing apples and on their
traditional uses.
  Apples and Pears George Bunyard,1913
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  Apple Pear As Vintage Fruits Bull Henry
Graves,1901
  Apples and Pears Grande-Bretagne. Ministry of
agriculture, fisheries and food,1938
  Cooking with Apples and Pears Laura
Washburn,Peter Cassidy,2009 Apples and pears are
two of our best-loved fruits. Grown in seemingly
endless varieties, they are as versatile and
delicious to cook with as they are beautiful to
look at. For a light meal or snack try something
from Savories. Recipes include Apple, Parsnip, and
Thyme Soup or Pear and Parmesan Salad with Endive
and Walnuts. A chapter devoted to Bakes features
tasty teatime treats. Try Applesauce Cookies, Pear
and Chocolate Muffins, or Apple and Carrot Spice
Bread. Apples and pears are the perfect ingredient
for a range of Tarts and Pies. Fool-proof recipes
include Classic Apple Pie, Tarte Tatin, Pear and
Almond Tart, and praline Apple Strudel. More
tempting Desserts include classics such as Apple
and Blackberry Crumble, Pear Cobbler, and Apple
Brown Betty with Cranberries or the wickedly
indulgent and boozy Spiced Pear Trifle. Looking
for ways to make use of windfall fruit? Preserves
and Sauces include recipes for perfect
accompaniments to cheese and cold meats, such as
Apple, Pear, and Ginger Chutney or Apple, Red
Onion, and Cherry Chutney. Or for those with a
sweet tooth there is Apple Butter with Honey and
Apple Pumpkin Jam. *More than 30 delicious sweet
and savory recipes, beautifully photographed by
Peter Cassidy. *Laura Washburn is the author of
the best-selling Bistro, also published by Ryland
Peters & Small.
  The Brogdale Apple & Pear Recipe Book
,1995-01-01
  Apples & Pears George Bunyard,2023-07-18 A
classic guide to growing and cultivating fruit
trees by the renowned horticulturalist George
Bunyard. This book provides a comprehensive manual
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to growing apples and pears, including information
on propagating trees, identification of varieties,
and advice on pest control. This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
  Programming IOS 5 Matt Neuburg,2012-03-15 Get a
solid grounding in the fundamentals of Cocoa
Touch, and avoid problems during iPhone and iPad
app development. With this revised and expanded
edition, you’ll dig into Cocoa and learn how to
work effectively with Objective-C and Xcode. This
book covers iOS 5 and Xcode 4.3 in a rigorous,
orderly fashion—ideal whether you’re approaching
iOS for the first time or need a reference to
bolster existing skills. Many discussions have
been expanded or improved. All code examples have
been revised, and many new code examples have been
added. The new memory management system—ARC—is
thoroughly explained and all code examples have
been revised to use it. New Objective-C features,
such as declaration of instance variables in the
class’s implementation section, are described and
incorporated into the revised example code.
Discussion of how an app launches, and all code
examples, are revised for project templates from
Xcode 4.2 and later. Other new Xcode features,
including the Simulator’s Debug menu, are covered,
with screen shots based on Xcode 4.2 and later.
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The discussion of Instruments is expanded, with
screen shots—by popular request! Storyboards are
explained and discussed. The explanation of view
controllers is completely rewritten to include iOS
5 features, such as custom parent view controllers
and UIPageViewController. The Controls chapter now
includes iOS 5 interface customizability and the
appearance proxy. New features of interface
classes are discussed, including tiling and
animated images, new table view features, new
alert view styles. Coverage of frameworks such as
Core Motion and AV Foundation is greatly expanded.
New iOS 5 classes and frameworks are also
discussed, including Core Image and UIDocument
(and iCloud support). Important iOS 5 changes that
can break existing code are explicitly called out
in the text and listed in the index.
  Papa Pear Saga Game Guide and Tips Joseph
Joyner,2014-01-14 Papa Pear Saga is a puzzle game
on Facebook and it is also available on mobile app
stores for iOS and for Android phones. It is a
game made of different levels where you need to
solve the first puzzle to move on to the next. The
main character of the game is Papa Pear. He wears
a cool biker's helmet and goggles and bounces
about the screen. The object of the game is to let
Papa Pear bounce on as many items on the screen as
possible so he can land into barrels that are
usually found in the bottom of the screen. There
are different puzzle types in different levels but
the object of the game stays the same and it is to
let Papa Pear land on the buckets to finish the
game. Legal Disclaimer: Author of the book is not
associated with the game or its creators. This is
an unofficial guide.
  The Book of Pears and Plums Edward
Bartrum,2016-09-08 THE BOOK OF PEARS AND PLUMS
HISTORY OF THE PEAR The Pear is my theme, and a
pleasant one it is. Only those who have planted
trees, pruned them, watched their growth, plucked
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the fruits, enjoyed them at almost all hours, seen
them on the table month after month as an
appetising dish, can fully realise the value of
the Pear. A good Pear-tree is like a faithful
friend-treat him properly and he will not fail
you. Circumstances, as for instance, a late frost,
may render him incapable of helping you; he may
have nothing to offer you; no doubt he is sorry,
but with patience he will do you a good turn.
Pyrus (or pirus), the Latin name for Pear-tree, is
the name of a genus of plants belonging to the
natural order Rosaceae. Pyrus communis, the wild
pear, from which the numerous cultivated varieties
have sprung, is found over a great part of Europe
and Asia, within the limits of the temperate
regions. Its origin is lost in obscurity. The
lake-dwellers in Switzerland are [...].
  The Book of Pears and Plums; With Chapters on
Cherries and Mulberries E. E. Bartrum,2014-11-06
The Pear is my theme, and a pleasant one it is.
Only those who have planted trees, pruned them,
watched their growth, plucked the fruits, enjoyed
them at almost all hours, seen them on the table
month after month as an appetising dish, can fully
realise the value of the Pear. A good Pear-tree is
like a faithful friend-treat him properly and he
will not fail you. Circumstances, as for instance,
a late frost, may render him incapable of helping
you; he may have nothing to offer you; no doubt he
is sorry, but with patience he will do you a good
turn.
  Sweeter off the Vine Yossy Arefi,2016-03-22 A
cozy collection of heirloom-quality recipes for
pies, cakes, tarts, ice cream, preserves, and
other sweet treats that cherishes the fruit of
every season. Celebrate the luscious fruits of
every season with this stunning collection of
heirloom-quality recipes for pies, cakes, tarts,
ice cream, preserves, and other sweet treats.
Summer's wild raspberries become Raspberry Pink
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Peppercorn Sorbet, ruby red rhubarb is roasted to
adorn a pavlova, juicy apricots and berries are
baked into galettes with saffron sugar, and
winter's bright citrus fruits shine in Blood
Orange Donuts and Tangerine Cream Pie. Yossy
Arefi’s recipes showcase what's fresh and vibrant
any time of year by enhancing the enticing
sweetness of fruits with bold flavors like rose
and orange flower water inspired by her Iranian
heritage, bittersweet chocolate and cacao nibs,
and whole-grain flours like rye and spelt.
Accompanied by gorgeous, evocative photography,
Sweeter off the Vine is a must-have for aspiring
bakers and home cooks of all abilities.
  Work Out Pig Out Chad V. Holtkamp,2015-07-08
Keto. Carnivore. Kettlebells. Fasting. Learn how
you'll really feel. Author Chad V. Holtkamp spent
a full year testing these and other leading diet
and exercise plans. Through his trial and error,
he'll show you a better way to your best body.
Find out: -The best practices to strip off belly
fat and build muscle -How our culture’s obsession
with exercise can have a negative impact on your
own fitness goals -How to keep your daily life
from interfering with your exercise plan -The best
practices to avoid injury and work around existing
injuries -How to diet and still enjoy scarfing
down on your favorite foods, and much, much more!
This instructive fitness memoir shows you how to
tackle the everyday struggles of nutrition and
fitness head-on. If you like funny and personal
workout stories, mouth-watering recipes, and
practices you can implement today, then you'll
love this motivational book, the first volume in
the Home Gym Strong fitness memoir series. Buy
Work Out Pig Out to find a fitness plan that lets
you have your cake and eat it, too!

The Enigmatic Realm of My Pear For Iphone:
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Unleashing the Language is Inner Magic

In a fast-paced digital era where connections and
knowledge intertwine, the enigmatic realm of
language reveals its inherent magic. Its capacity
to stir emotions, ignite contemplation, and
catalyze profound transformations is nothing
lacking extraordinary. Within the captivating
pages of My Pear For Iphone a literary masterpiece
penned with a renowned author, readers set about a
transformative journey, unlocking the secrets and
untapped potential embedded within each word. In
this evaluation, we shall explore the book is core
themes, assess its distinct writing style, and
delve into its lasting effect on the hearts and
minds of those that partake in its reading
experience.
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